
October 13, 2016 

Via Email 

WPG 
/ 

WIRELESS POLICY 
GROUP 

Tom Drzazgowski, Deputy Chief Zoning Inspector 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Ave. 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
mailto:Thomas.drzazgowski@pima.gov 

Re: Request for continuance of item 36 on October 18, 2016 Pima County Board of 
Supervisors Meeting-----Co9-89-21 LAWYERS TITLE AND TRUST, TR #6486-T -
INTERSTATE 19 #2 REZONING [MODIFICATION (SUBSTANTIAL CHANGE) OF REZONING 
CONDITIONS] 

Mr. Drzazgowski: 

My firm, Wireless Policy Group, LLC has recently taken over this project on behalf of the 
Applicant and is working with your office to develop a design and location that is 
compatible with the surrounding area. I am writing to ask you to forward this request 
to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors to continue Item 36 on the October 18, 2016 
Agenda to the meeting scheduled for November 22, 2016. 

As you know, the applicant has received considerable feedback from the community on 
location and design. In response to that feedback, the Applicant is in the process of 
exploring options to present to the Green Valley Council's Planning & Architecture 
Committee and the Planning and Zoning Commission. To facilitate this additional 
outreach, we are requesting additional time before advancing the matter to the Board 
for decision. 

We believe the additional time will allow the Applicant to propose a facility that brings 
much needed wireless service to the area and more closely fits in with the community. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Allen 

--- -- ,,------~-----
PO Box 34628 - #75604 
Seattle. WA 98124 

kim_allen@wirelesspolicy.com 
www.wirelesspolicy.com 

-------- ----

t 425.628.2666 
f206.219.6717 


